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Third Time’s a Charm? Removing
Barriers in the High-Tech Market

Client Updates

The economic plan for the year 2020, published on July 2, 2020, incorporates changes that the government

intends to promote regarding various sectors, predominantly the high-tech sector.

Partner Daniel Paserman (CPA), Head of Tax together with associate Danielle Skald (CPA) review in this

client update some of the key changes proposed in the new economic plan, which if legislated, shall come

into force in 2021 and will be valid for a four years period.
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